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Zaburunov, Steve

From: Greene, Robert
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 9:33 AM
To: Zaburunov, Steve
Cc: Licon, Gerardo
Subject: FW: Nancy Hill School Parking
Attachments: Untitled.png

Steve, 

Can we place this on 11/14 GO?  Also, Gerardo has been investigating and has info for parking restrictions on Iowa 
and Illinois by Hill School. 

Thanks, 

 

Bob 

 

From: Woods, Dan  
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 9:00 AM 
To: Greene, Robert <RGreene@aurora-il.org> 
Cc: Sheldon, Jason <sheldonj@apd.aurora.il.us> 
Subject: Nancy Hill School Parking 

 

Good morning, 
 
Officer Sheldon has been working on addressing the multitude of parking complaints at Nancy Hill School.  He is 
asking that the no parking signs (see attached) be switched out to included No Parking, Standing, Stopping.  Is this 
something you can assist with? 
 
Thanks 
Dan 
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